
Lodging and Meals at the 16th Sinkhole  
 
Lodging at the Sheraton Old San Juan Hotel 
 
 
The conference will be held as originally planned at the beautiful Sheraton Old San Juan Hotel 
(https://www.sheratonoldsanjuan.com/). However, it will not be possible to make your 
reservations for the hotel under the conference’s discount rate until 1 June 2020. Please mark your 
calendar and revisit this website for more details at that time. 
 


